

PENILAIAN AKHIR TAHUN PELAJARAN 2023/2024

Mata pelajaran	: Bahasa Inggris	Hari/Tanggal	:
Kelas/Semester	: VIII (Delapan)/ Genap	Waktu	:

A. Choose the correct answer by choosing (X) A,B,C or D!

Look at the picture!



1. What do they do every morning?
- They prepare breakfast
 - They prepares breakfast
 - They cooks breakfast
 - They prepared breakfast



2. What activity does Arman do every evening?
- He pray Maghrib
 - He prays Maghrib
 - He prayed Maghrib
 - He praying Maghrib
3. Andi : What can we do in the library?
Tiara : ...
- You must read the book and watch the films
 - You can read and borrow books
 - You can use computer
 - You can see film
4. Arrange the following word into a good sentence
Writes – a – book – She – best – her – for - friend
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8
- 4 - 1 - 2 - 5 - 3 - 7 - 6 - 8
 - 4 - 1 - 2 - 3 - 7 - 6 - 5 - 8
 - 4 - 1 - 2 - 3 - 7 - 6 - 8 - 5
 - 4 - 1 - 2 - 7 - 3 - 6 - 8 - 5
5. Tika : ... ?
Sara : It is dragon fruit. Have you ever eaten it?
Tika : Never
- What does Fruit?
 - What is dragon fruit?
 - What fruit is it?
 - Is it dragon fruit?

6. Diana: Look! It's snowing.
Anggi : So beautiful. This is the first time I have ever seen snow. It ... (snow,not) in my country
- Are not snowing
 - Am not snowing
 - Was not snowing
 - Is not snowing
7. Teacher : ... listening to me now?
Students: Yes, mam.
- Was you
 - Are you
 - Does you
 - Is You



Picture for number 8

8. Is she playing a volley ball game ?
- No, she are not
 - No, she is not
 - No, thanks
 - No, she can not

Picture for number 9



9. What are they doing?
- He is riding a motor bike.
 - She is riding a motor bike.
 - They are riding motor bikes.
 - They are washing motor bikes.
10. Rearrange the following words into a good sentence!
English – this – teaching – Mr. Leo – is – semester
- | | | | | | |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|
| 1 | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 | 6 |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|
- 2,3,4,5,6,1
 - 4,5,1,3,2,6
 - 4,5,2,3,1,6
 - 4,5,3,1,2,6
11. Rearrange the following words to form a good sentence!
What – together – now – are – doing – they - ?
- | | | | | | | |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|
| 1 | 2 | 3 | 4 | 5 | 6 | 7 |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|
- 1,6,2,3,4,5,7
 - 1,2,6,5,4,3,7
 - 1,4,6,5,2,3,7
 - 1,3,4,5,6,2,7

12. Rooster is ... than a hen.
- big
 - bigger
 - as big as
 - the biggest



13. Nella is 14 years old. Fiska is 15 years old. So, Fiska is ... than Nella
- old
 - older
 - as old as
 - the oldest
14. Coconut tree is 8 meters tall.
Banana tree is 4 meters tall.
Manggo tree is 6 meters tall. So, Coconut tree is ... of all.
- tall
 - taller
 - as tall as
 - the tallest
15. John has ten marbles.
Andi has fifteen marbles, but Doni has twenty.
Andi has ... marbles than John
- more
 - the most
 - the least
 - the morer
16. Last night I got the ... meal than anyone in Jessica's party.
- little
 - less
 - least
 - many

17. Arrange these jumbled words into a good sentence!

worse – the – road – flood – became – the – after

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

- 2 - 4 - 5 - 6 - 3 - 7 - 1
 - 2 - 4 - 1 - 7 - 5 - 2 - 3
 - 2 - 3 - 5 - 6 - 4 - 7 - 1
 - 2 - 3 - 5 - 1 - 7 - 6 - 4
18. Eko : Where did you go yesterday?
- Nanda : I ... to the beach with my friends
- go
 - went
 - gone
 - going
19. Today the weather is nice, but yesterday it ... very cold.
- is
 - are
 - was
 - were
20. Toni : Did he go to the library this morning?
- Beni: ... He went to the canteen.
- Yes. He did
 - Yes. He does
 - No. He did not
 - No. he does not

21. Did he ... English last night? No, he didn't.
- study
 - studies
 - studied
 - studying
22. My father went to London last week. He had something to do there. He ... the night in Harris hotel.
- spent
 - spend
 - spends
 - has spent
23. brother – books – my – bought – I – some – yesterday – and
- The best arrangement of the jumbled words above is ...
- I and brother some bought my books yesterday.
 - Yesterday brother and I bought some my books.
 - I and my brother yesterday bought books some.
 - My brother and I bought some books yesterday.
24. come – you – last – did – my – night – to – house ?
- The best arrangement of the jumbled words above is ...
- Did you come house to my last night?
 - Did you come to my house last night?
 - Did you to my house last night come?
 - Did you last come to my house night?
25. 1. First day, we visited Candi Borobudur in the early morning.
2. On the second day, we spent the day on Parangritis beach to enjoy the beautiful scenery.
3. When I was at the 7th grade of Junior high school, my family and I went to Jogjakarta for three days.
4. We saw the beautiful sunrise together.
5. I had many experiences during the vacation.
- The best arrangement of the sentences above is...
- 1 – 3 – 2 – 4 – 5
 - 3 – 1 – 2 – 4 – 5
 - 3 – 4 – 1 – 5 – 2
 - 3 – 5 – 1 – 4 – 2

Text for number 26-29

Rina went to a cooking festival in the morning to join the cooking competition. She wanted to cook fried rice. She arrived at eight and directly prepared for the competition. At first, she thought she had brought everything, but suddenly, she realised that she had left the rice in the kitchen at her house. She couldn't cook fried rice and lost the competition. She felt very dissatisfied.

26. The communicative purpose of this text is
- To retell the readers about Rina's experience.
 - To persuade the readers to go to cooking festival
 - To describe best moments that happened to the writer
 - To describe about the cooking festival
27. Why did Rina go to the cooking festival?
- Because she want to watch her friend competing
 - Because she want to join a cooking competition
 - Because she want to play in the festival
 - Because she want to cooking in the house

28. The text mostly tell us about
- The process of join the competition
 - The effect of cooking fried rice
 - The bad experience of joining the cooking competition
 - The reason of lost the competition
29. How did Rina feel?
- cheerfull
 - excited
 - happy
 - upset

Read the text and answer the following questions number 30-32

On Wednesday, my students and I went to Yogyakarta. We stayed at Whiz Hotel which is not far from Malioboro.

On Thursday, we visited the temples in Prambanan. There are three big temples, the Brahmana, Syiwa and Wisnu temples. They are really amazing. We visited only Brahmana and Syiwa temples, because Wisnu temple is being renovated.

On Friday morning we went to Yogya Kraton. We spent about two hours there. We were lucky because we were led by a smart and friendly guide. Then we continued our journey to Borobudur. We arrived there at four p.m. At 5 p.m. we heard the announcement that Borobudur gate would be closed.

In the evening we left for Wonosobo by Pariwisata Bus.

30. The text above tell us about
- The writer's trip to Yogyakarta
 - The writer's first visit to Prambanan
 - The writer's impression about Borobudur
 - The writer's experience at Yogya Kraton
31. Why did they visit only Brahmana and Syiwa temples?
- Because Wisnu temple was being repaired
 - Because Wisnu temple was being destroyed
 - Because Wisnu temple was amazing
 - Because there was no Wisnu temple
32. When did they go home?
- On Wednesday morning
 - On Thursday morning
 - On Friday morning
 - On Friday evening

Deby, I'm really sorry I cannot join you and Niken to visit the new bookstore as we have planned this afternoon

I got a little accident. I'd better have a rest at home.

Sandra

33. Why does Sandra send the message to Deby?
- to visit her at home
 - to ask Deby to buy a new book
 - to ask Niken to go to the bookstore
 - to cancell an appointment with Deby and Niken
34. What is Sandra doing that afternoon?
- Calling Deby
 - Meeting Niken
 - Staying at home
 - Visiting the bookstore

35.

COME AND JOIN
The great show of the year
PERISTIWA RENGASDENGKLOK
In SCHOOL HALL
Saturday, August 8, 2024
At 9 a.m
FREE CHARGE
Student's Art Club
DON'T MISS IT, GUYS

What is the announcement about?

- a. Peristiwa Rengasdengklok
- b. Drama show at school
- c. school program
- d. school party

36. This announcement is mostly addressed to

- a. guys
- b. visitors
- c. tourists
- d. students

Text for number 37 and 38.

Bima, don't forget to pick up your
brother at Gema English Course at
5.00 pm.

Mom and Dad will be home late. thanks

37. What is the message about?

- a. Going home late
- b. Parents' business
- c. Picking up a brother
- d. Taking care of a brother

38. The word "**don't forget**" can be replaced with

- a. Fine
- b. Awful
- c. Difficult
- d. Remember

Text for number 39.

Announcement

To: All students of SMP Garuda Nusantara Jaya

To celebrate the Independence Day, Students Organization will hold some
interesting programs such as English Speech Contest, Debate, and Class wall
Magazine Competition.

When : August 14, 2024 at 08.00 a.m

where : School Hall

39. What does the text tell about?

- a. School Programme
- b. Student Organization
- c. An English Speech Contest
- d. An Independence day celebration

40. Arrange the sentences into good announcement.

1. Thank you.
 2. Due to renovation, our library will be closed until further notice.
 3. Attention!
 4. We are sorry for the inconveniences.
- a. 3 – 4 – 1 – 2
 - b. 3 – 2 – 4 – 1
 - c. 4 – 2 – 3 – 1
 - d. 2 – 4 – 3 – 1

41. Look at the picture. Please, make sentences about Dana's daily activities!



- A. Dana is taking bath everyday.
- B. Dana takes bath everyday.
- C. Dana take bath everyday.
- D. Dana is take bath everyday.



- A. The students are cleaning the class.
- B. The students is cleaning the class.
- C. The students clean the class.
- D. The students cleans the class.

42. A. Sarah runs ... than any other girl in her class.
- a. fast
 - b. faster
 - c. fastest
 - d. the fastest
- B. My cat is ... than your dog.
- a. friendly
 - b. friendlier
 - c. friendliest
 - d. the friendliest

Read the following text to answer questions number 43 and 44.

To: Wahyu

I remembered we played in the rain yesterday. Today, you are absent because of fever. Hope you get well soon and we could enjoy playing in the rain again.

Ana

43. What is wrong with Wahyu?

- ☐ A. He played in the rain
- ☐ B. He is in hospital now
- ☐ C. He has a fever
- ☐ D. He is all right

44. Who didn't come to school?

- ☐ A. Ana
- ☐ B. Wahyu
- ☐ C. Father



D. Teacher

To: Fina

Finally, you did it. You have excelled in your studies at Junior high school and have now been accepted by the best senior high school in your city. Your achievement proves that you are the best. Keep up the good work!

Mira

45. From the text we know that



A. Fina is the best student in her city



B. Mira asks Fina to enroll at the senior high school



C. Fina did not pass the examination



D. Fina will study at the best senior high school